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Election of Members

Membership of the Council for 2 years commencing June 2021

All members of Upper Tweed Community Council (UTCC) will reach the end of their 2-year tenure at the Council’s Annual General Meeting on 21st June 2021.  

Any member of the community within the UTCC area who is registered on the electoral roll, is eligible to stand for election. Nomination forms with instructions for completion are available in Broughton Village Store.  Completed forms should be placed in the box in the Broughton Village Store by 12 Noon on 14th June 2021.   
Alternatively, completed scanned or photographed forms may be emailed to the Returning Officer, Julian Birchall using:  birchall.oldmanse@gmail.com

The nominations will be announced at the UTCC AGM on Monday 21st June 2021.  Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, the meeting will be held online using Zoom.  
To request a meeting invite, send an email to: secretary@uppertweedcommunitycouncil.org.uk

If there are more candidates than vacancies, an election will be held via a ballot box in Broughton Village Store on a later date, to be publicised with 7 days notice at Broughton Village Store.   

Thank you

Julian Birchall, Returning Officer.
